
FTAA Meeting Minutes -March 15, 2021 

Attendance: Marc Green, Mike Martino, Jeff Baker, Scott Martenis, Paul Pastrick, Ted Cole, Dave 

Mindler, Raph Margolin, Alissa Carver, Cathy Baker, Brian Young, Kim Bilger 

Meeting called to order by Alissa Carver 

February meeting minutes approved by Mike Martino 2nd by Marc Green 

Presidents Report – Alissa Carver 

• Nothing to Report 

VP Report – Raph Margolin 

• Nothing to Report 

 

Treasurers Report – Mike Martino 

• This month’s account figures were stated 

 

January FTAA Account Balances 

General account 
$13,630.68  

Sports Accounts $43,224.78  

Actual General Account Balance  

(General - Sports Acct) 
-$29,251.07  

Sign Up Account $93,766.97 

Total FTAA Available Funds $64,172.90 

 

Secretary Report – Cathy Baker 

• Nothing to Report 

 

 

 

 



 

Sports Reports: 

Baseball – Scott Martenis- 173 platers signed up.  Had 190 in 2019.  Possibility of older kids after high 

school try outs.  Would like to make 2 requests.  1) Infield mix at Forks Elementary needs to be taken 

care of. The cost will be 3K (3 loads) this will come out of the FTAA budget. 2) Field 2 fence at Forks 

Elementary needs to be replaced the cost will be $1,175.  Fields at Forks Elementary are a mess weeds 

are over grown and they need to be taken care of.  Season starts on 4/17/2021.  Looking to FTAA to 

approve about 4K for field work and repair the backstop.  Motion for funds-Motion 2nd by Marc Green,  

All in favor (5 approved) 

Basketball – Jeff Baker – 5th grade boys won championship game.  Season is over.  Parents were pleased 

with Dean’’s league.  All players must return uniforms.  

Cheering- Sara Eichner-  Nothing to report 

Field Hockey- Kim Bilger-  Planning to attend a league meeting.   

Football – Brian Young –  March 24th league meeting.  Looking to reintroduce kids to the sport of 

football and will host 5-6 pre-season events.  Possibility that restrictions may be put into place since kids 

haven’t played for 2 years. 

Lacrosse – Alissa Carver – Registration still open. Looking for more players at the k-2 and ¾ teams. 

Soccer – Raph Margolin – 210 kids signed up to date.  In need of coaches for younger levels.  Practices 

begin on Sunday’s in April.  

Softball – Marc Green-  Registration is open. FTAA waiver must be signed before kids can play.  Getting 

Covid plan to Rachel.  Planning to finalize rosters- last week in March.  

Wrestling – Brian Young – Out of Season. 

 

 

Old Business: 

• Scott will be doing a sporting good donation 

• Updated insurance- Mike has COI 

 

New Business: 

 

• Winter Sports- Commissioner Nominations- Brian (Wrestling) looking to step down and would 

like to transition someone to take over. Jeff Baker (Basketball) looking to step down and would 

like to transition someone to take over as commissioner. 

• looking to upgrade background check program 



• All sports will need a Covid form before playing- either Google or Team Snap 

• Jeff Baker would like a meeting before July to discuss next basketball season 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned by Marc 2nd by Scott 

 

     

 

 

 

  


